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“Find of the Month” 

 

 

 

The October 11, 2011 meeting of the Rapidan 
River Relic Hunters Association was held at 7:00 
p.m. at the Unionville Virginia Ruritan Building with 

31 members and two guests present.  President Jim 
Lillard presided over the meeting which opened 
with a prayer by the club’s Chaplain John Graham.   

The Association’s recognized two new members 
Brian Wheatley and Chris Hensley – Welcome 
Aboard!   

Bob Painter gave a video presentation on a 2009 
relic hunt on an island in South Carolina.   

 

 

 

Highlights from the minutes of the previous 
meeting were given by the Secretary Robert 
Painter.   

Treasurer Gary White reported the financial status   
is $630.26 after writing a check of $200 for the 
2012 club calendars.  
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Topics of discussion during the meeting were: 

The 2012 club calendar has been designed and 
includes pictures of club member relics.  The 
calendar company has received our payment and 
has mailed out a proof calendar to review.  
Following a review and approval of the proof, the 
supply of calendars will be mailed and will be 
available at the November meeting.  Each member 
may buy one at cost ($2.00) and the remaining 
calendars will be sold for $4.00 each. 

The Christmas dinner is scheduled for December 
13, 2011 and will include a presentation on Civil 
War period jewelry.  Bring any period jewelry you 
would like for show and tell.  The dinner will cost 
$25.00 per couple and $13.00 for a single.  Vice 
President Earl Mesimer is collecting the money and 
all dinners must be paid for by the end of our 
November meeting. 

Plans for the RRRHA Christmas in Orange Co. Relic 
Show are moving along well.  So far 9 of the 15 
tables have been reserved.  Plans are that any 
tables not sold for sales will be available to club 
members for display.  Advertisements is have been 
sent to the Orange Review, the Ruritan Quarterly, 
the Lake Currents, and place on the C-ville news 
web page.  Also each member will receive an email 
with the flyer attached with a request to print one 
out and place it in a public place.  

An amendment to the Charter to change the 
election of officers to the November meeting and 
the Selection of Candidates to the October meeting 
was recommended by the Association’s Board.  The 
motion was seconded, and after discussion, passed 
by a majority show of hands.  

A 50/50 drawing was held with over $41.00 dollars 
going to an extremely lucky ticket holder named 
Don Echols.  Also a number of donated door prizes 
were raffled off.  Congratulations to all our lucky 
members who won their choice of the door prizes: 
three books and two Pizza Hut gift cards worth $20 
(or was it $25?) each. 

 

Find of the Month 

A few nice relics were found during the past month 
and two were in the running for the find of the 
month.  A really nice hat letter “K” dug by Jim 
Lillard who immediately withdrew upon seeing the 
RARE Sutler token dug by the double lucky, Don 
Echols.  Don’s token has on it:   

Sutler- 25 (cents) – 11 REG – PV (PA Volunteers).   

 

Sutler tokens were a special kind of Store Card that was 
issued by sutlers who supplied the Union Army.  A sutler 
was a vendor who followed the army and sold provisions 
and luxury goods such as are found in our modern day PX 
or post exchange.  He supplied tobacco, candy, dried fruit, 
canned goods, writing materials (and sometimes liquor) to 
the soldier who could afford the high priced goods.  Many 
of the sutlers of this era issued metal tokens to insure 
themselves the trade of soldiers to whom they extended 
credit.  These tokens ranged from 3¢ to $1 with both the 
sutler's name and the soldier's regiment listed. 

Congratulations to Don for finding a great 

historical item and winning the “Find of the 
Month”.   

Monthly Meeting Theme 

Thanks to everyone who brought in both rare and 

unusal bullets to share with everyone. 

The November meeting theme - “Hat Devices”.  
Bring in your best letters and things for show and 
tell. 

 

The meeting was adjourned with prayer at 8:25 
p.m. 

/s/ Robert J. Painter – Secretary 
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Upcoming Events 

Our next meeting is scheduled for 
November 8, 2011 at the Unionville Virginia 
Ruritan Building at 7 p.m.  Bring a guest as 
everyone is welcome.  

Calendar of Events  

November 8 ï Don Echols will preside over 

a ñCivil War Triviaò contest.  

December 13 – A Ladies Night /Christmas 

Dinner w/ Nancy Sylvia's talk on 

Victorian Jewelry. 

December 17 ï RRRHA "Christmas 

Present" Relic Show 

Monthly Relic Finds 
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